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MESSAGE FROM THE ED, STARS

Dale Dally-Watkins

Dear colleagues,

Today, on Anzac Day, we pause to remember the extraordinary sacrifice and courage of all those who
served in the Australian and New Zealand armed forces. It is a day to reflect on the legacy of the Anzacs,
their resilience, camaraderie, integrity and unwavering support for each other - values that continue to
inspire us today.

In particular | would like to highlight the vital contributions of health workers during times of war. From
Gallipoli to modern day deployments, health workers have been at the heart of care - providing comfort,
expertise and humanity in extremely challenging conditions.

We are proud to work alongside veterans within our Metro North workforce, who have served with
distinction.These people bring unique skills and experiences to their work in Metro North and remind us
of the honourable nature of the work we perform each day in the service of our community.

This morning there will be an Anzac Day service held at the RBWH Atrium, level 1 at 8.00am. In addition,
the Last Post will be played over the PA system at STARS at 9.00am.

Please take a moment today to reflect on the spirit of the Anzacs and how their significant service and
sacrifice played a key role in the quality of the lives we lead today.

ANZAC DAY

Friday, 25 April 2025.

Kind regards

Dale Dally-Watkins.



